
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

January 28, 1999

Mr. C. W. Wilson
The Wilson Group
P.O. Box 613
519 Legion Drive
Harrodsburg, KY 40330

Dear Mr. Wilson:

We received your January 22, 1999 letter expressing your concerns about the recent
Appraisal Standards Board’s USPSP 1999 Introduction and Training Session conducted in
Orlando, Florida. We appreciate your interest and your comments.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


